DATE

State Legislator Name
Address

Dear Representative____________/Senator___________

Thank you for ****fill in this area with something you like about this legislator and what they support, preferably something in healthcare or education; if you can’t find anything of relevance, thank them for their commitment to serving the people of Michigan*****.  As a music therapist who lives in your district and works for____________, I understand the importance of providing services for people who____________________.  I am writing to ask your assistance in improving the Michigan health care and education systems through state recognition of the music therapy profession and the board certification required for its practice.

Music therapy is an established research-based profession with over 60 years of clinical history in the United States.  The state of Michigan has led the way in education programs for music therapists.  The first music therapy training program in the United States began at Michigan State University in 1944! Music therapists are independently certified through the Certification Board for Music Therapists (www.cbmt.org), a non-profit certifying agency fully accredited by the National Commission for Certifying Agencies.   Board certified music therapists (MT-BC) work within a scope of practice, adhere to a code of professional practice, and demonstrate current competency in the profession.  Additionally, board certified music therapists must meet extensive continuing education and recertification requirements every five years.

Over 22,000 Michigan residents receive music therapy services every year in a variety of settings including nursing homes, schools, hospice, hospitals, rehabilitation facilities, mental health facilities, group homes, correctional facilities, outpatient clinics, as well as community music schools and private music therapy practice.  Physical, emotional, cognitive, behavioral and social needs of individuals of all ages have been addressed through individualized, prescribed musical treatment interventions - ongoing client assessment and evaluation provide the basis for treatment.

In an effort to increase access to quality, evidence-based music therapy services and to ensure the safety of Michigan residents, the music therapists in Michigan are recommending that music therapy and the MT-BC credential be formally recognized in Michigan.  I would welcome the opportunity to talk with you in more detail about the benefits of music therapy for Michigan residents and to seek your recommendations on how best to proceed with achieving state recognition for music therapy.  *****If your schedule permits, I would like to invite you to visit __________ and observe music therapy in action.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely,


Your name
Email address 

